
MINISTRY OF INTERIOR AND 
NATIONAL ADMINISTRATION

CALL FOR COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT CRITICAL INFRASTRUCTURE PROTECTION BILL, 2024

STATE DEPARTMENT FOR INTERNAL SECURITY AND 
NATIONAL ADMINISTRATION

The Ministry of Interior and National Administration has developed the Draft Critical Infrastructure Protection Bill, 2024 to 
provide for the establishment of the National Critical Infrastructure Protection Committee, to strengthen source Ministries 
on matters relating to protection of critical infrastructure and for connected purpose.

The object of the Bill is to establish an institutional framework for designation and protection of critical infrastructure, a 
national database for critical infrastructure assets and to coordinate activities of all stakeholders in the planning, designation 
and protection of critical infrastructure.

In line with Article 10(2)(a) of the Constitution that requires public participation,  members of the public and stakeholders 
are hereby invited to submit their hand-delivered memoranda on the Bill to the Principal Secretary, State Department 
for Internal Security and National Administration, Harambee House, Nairobi  or email the same to ps@interior.
go.ke to be received on or before 22nd October 2024.

The Draft Bill may be accessed on the Get Involved page of the Ministry of Interior and National Administration website:  
https://interior.go.ke/call-for-public-participation

TEMPLATE FOR SUBMISSION OF COMMENTS

NO. CLAUSE OF THE BILL PROPOSAL JUSTIFICATION

1 

2

Dr. Raymond Omollo, PhD, CBS   
Principal Secretary
Internal Security & National Administration

PUBLIC  NOTICE


